
 

    Week Gone/Week Ahead – 9th October 2020 
Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 
It was wonderful to see so many students ‘Going Red’ 
on Thursday. This was a great opportunity to raise 
awareness for Dyslexia as part of Dyslexia Week 2020. 
Over the week students found out more about 
dyslexia in mentor time and, in some classes, our 
students with Dyslexia were able to provide a more 
personal account of how it affects them.   
 
This week we also had the NHS in school to administer 
flu vaccinations for students. If any students were 
absent on Monday and missed this vaccination, please 
contact the School Office to discuss options. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to highlight this week the importance of changing masks regularly, most 
students in school are wearing reusable masks and it is good practice to have a couple of 
these so that a clean mask worn each day. If students are wearing disposable masks in 
school, these should be disposed of daily and a new mask worn each morning. 
Personalisation can be a good way to encourage students (and adults!) to wear masks and 
there are several companies that can print your choice of image or words. If wearing these 
masks to school, please check the image and words are suitable for this purpose! 
 
Finally, please remember if any student – or a household member - has any of the following 
symptoms: 

 a continuous cough,  
 a high temperature,  
 or loss/change to the sense of taste or smell. 

Please contact the office before coming into School. 
 
I would like to wish you all a safe and relaxing weekend, 
Miss Maddison 

Win a Playstation 5! 
 

Many students are aware that Miss Louis' partner, Andrew, works for 
Sony Playstation and Miss Louis sometimes has free promotional 
stickers, games and teeshirts to give away in school. Next month 
Andrew is going to receive a free Playstation 5, which will be 
completely wasted on him as, astonishingly, neither he nor Miss L 
is remotely interested in gaming!  Instead, they are going to raffle the 
console in school next month to raise funds for the RSPB.  Tickets will be available from 
Monday and will be fifty pence each. More information, including the closing date for tickets 
will be included in next week’s newsletter! 

 

 
Monday 26th October – Friday 
30th October 2020: 
Half Term 
 
 
Friday 11th December: 
End of Term 

Upcoming Dates 


